
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of Emergency
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 1:22:24 PM

Dear Committee Secretary,

The Queensland government has had two years to get our hospitals ready. 

Two years of “state of emergency” has ruined our economy, put people out of their jobs,
and disrupted education. 

Please don’t allow this extension. The current form of the virus is mild, and most of the
state is vaccinated. There is no emergency.  

Regards,
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